
 
 
 
          December 11, 2020 

Dear Costco Member, 
  
Costco records indicate that you (or one of your add-ons) have purchased Costco Item 1900623 (Fiskars 
item 9440), Fiskars 16’ Power-Lever Extendable Pole Saw and Pruner between January 1, 2019 – 
September 14, 2020. 
 
In cooperation with the CPSC Fiskars Brands, Inc. is voluntarily recalling the Fiskars 16’ Power-Lever 
Extendable Pole Saw & Pruner.  In very rare circumstances the pole/pruner can separate, causing the 
poles to come apart and fall down and the saw blade and pruner head to drop, posing a laceration hazard. 
 
If you purchased this item during the specified timeframe, please return the item to your local Costco for a 
full refund.  
 

 

 
 
 
If you prefer to not return the product in store, or if you have any questions about this recall, please call 
Fiskars Brands at 1-888-847-8716 from 7 a.m. to 6 p.m. CST. 
 
Thank you 
 
Fiskars Brands, Inc. 
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